Leon’s Special Sheep Show

As many members may know, the
Centre’s former President was a
sheep farmer in South Africa. Leon
Goodman loves and adores sheep. He
gave up the woolly, live variety when
he came to Australia, but he loves to
collect all things related to sheep.

Over many years he has
gathered a massive private
collection of memorabilia,
statues, mugs, hats, bottles,
plates, coins etc.

For one special week, after Easter,
Leon will show his best pieces at the Centre. The show
starts on Tuesday April 3 and runs til Friday April 6. Come
along and have some sheepish fun.




